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CLASS ATTENDANCE 

ATTENDANCE  

The overall attendance for Reception class to Year 6 is 89.9%. Well done to Year 3 last week!  At the 

Academy we strive to be at or above national  expectation of 96.1%. We know with your support we can 

achieve this.  

Year 6—Miss Ferris— 87.6%  

Year 5—Miss Woodhouse— 86.7% 

Year 4—Mrs Brocklehurst— 92.1%  

Year 3—Ms McMullan— 97.9%  (Visited by Phillip this 

week) 

Year—Miss Tidman — 87.3 %  

Year—Miss Coutts —90.0% % (Visited by Ellen this 

week) 

Reception Class– Mrs Astill Evans– 88.2% 

RECEPTION CLASS CHALLENGE 

This week our focus is zipping our own coats . 

Can you please practise at home, and on    

Friday ‘zipping’ certificates will be given out for 

all of our pupils who can zip their coat up           

independently. 

Also, can all parents and carers ensure the 

children have their PE kits with them on their 

PE days. 

 

YEAR 1 

Last week in Year 1 we tasted a variety of differ-

ent fruits, learnt how we can safely cut and   

prepare them and made them into fruit kebabs!  

 YEAR 5 

Dawley Academy are pleased to see more and 

more children asking for the 1:1 piano and  

guitar lessons which are being taught every 

Tuesday afternoon and cost £8 for a private 

lesson each week. 

If your child would like to take part in these 

lessons, then please speak to Miss Woodhouse 

for a leaflet. 

 YEAR 6 BOOSTERS 

Please note that our Year 6 booster sessions 

run every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

until 3:30pm 



 

 

 

             

Twitter: 
@dawleyprimary 

PARENT PAY 

We now use ParentPay as our online payment system 

for all trips, dinner money, Breakfast Clubs and After 

School Clubs, as well as sending out important     

information to you. If you have not received a letter 

containing your log in details then please speak to the 

Academy office. Please also ensure that we have an 

up to date email  address as this is needed to connect 

you to our ParentPay system. 

 

 

 

 

 

EARLY COLLECTION OF CHILDREN 

 

We are having a lot of children being collected early. 

When children leave school early, they miss vital 

parts of their educational day. Please can you ensure 

that any appointments are made out of school time. If 

this can not be avoided, then please bring in the    

relevant evidence to the main office. 

CLUB WITH MR FALLON 

 

Please note that the days for Mr Fallon’s club is as 

follows:- 

 

Tuesday– Year 1 & 2 

Wednesday– Year 3 & 4 

Thursday– Year 5 & 6 

PARKING 

Could we ask that if you are parking outside of the Academy, you ensure the staff car park gate is not 

blocked. Staff need access at all times. Could we also ask that all disabled vehicles ensure they are not 

parked directly outside the pedestrian gate and on the zig-zag lines. This is for the safety of our children! 

Once children have been dropped off and collected, can we ask that all vehicles leave from outside of the 

Academy as soon as possible. 

 

Website: 
www.dawley.academy 

PE DAYS 

PE days for each class are as follows:- 

EYFS– Monday 

Year 1– Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 2– Tuesday 

Year 3– Wednesday 

Year 4– Wednesday & Friday 

Year 5– Thursday 

Year 6– Thursday 

Please ensure all PE kits are brought into the 

Academy on  a Monday and taken home on a 

Friday. 


